
Town of Canandaigua 

Parks and Recreation Committee 

 

Minutes from October 12, 2016 meeting 

Present: Ali Schenk, Jeff Graff, Mark McNeil, Stephanie Kunes, Adeline Rudolph, 

Dennis Brewer, Eric Cooper, Jean Chrisman 

 

Chairperson Schenk called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.  

Jean discussed rentals at Onanda Park. It was felt the prices of the cabins, 

buildings and pavilions should remain the same for the 2017 season except for 

Abode which had a new bathroom and deck added. The committee suggested the 

rental for Abode be raised from $225 to $300 for residents and from $410 to $485 

for non-residents.  The daily rate should be kept the same. 

The committee would like to see the upland cabins rented weekly any day of the 

week and not just from Saturday to Saturday as the lakeside cabins. 

There was a short discussion on charging for the use of the playing fields. It was 

felt that should be part of the updated master plan. 

Ali will be in charge of the Halloween activity at Onanda Park. The committee 

members are expected to help out on October 29th and come up with ideas for 

the event. 

Dennis handed out the copies of the Request for Proposals for Parks and 

Recreation Master Plan: 

Barton & Loguidice - $44,700 

Environmental Design & Research - $40,500 

Labella Associates - $24,980 

MLR McCord Landscape Architecture - $21,010 plus $3,500 

Passero Associates - $39,500 
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Dates for meetings 2017 

The 4th Wednesday of the month at 6:00 

March 22 at Richard P. Outhouse Park 

April 26 at Onanda Park 

May 24 at Blue Heron (visit McJannett) 

June 28 at West Lake Schoolhouse 

July26 at Leonard R. Pierce Park 

August 23 at Town Hall 

September 27 at Town Hall 

October 25 at Town Hall 

 

Next meeting is at Town Hall at 6:00 October 29,2016 

 

Submitted by Dennis Brewer 

 

 

 

 

 


